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News from the Principal 

Dear Families,  

 The end of the quarter is October 29th.  

Report cards will be distributed on No-

vember 5th. Please return the envelope 

signed, designating you received the report 

cards.  

 This year, we are planning a special cele-

bration to honor our veterans. On Thursday, 

November 11th, we will gather for Mass, fol-

lowed by a Flag Retirement Ceremony put on 

by Pack 31. In the afternoon, we 

will be packaging Christmas box-

es for Christmas for Heroes. We 

will have a Red, White and 

Blue dress day on Thursday, 

November 11. Don’t forget, we 

will continue our collection for 

Christmas for Heroes through November 5th!  

  Our Virtue of the Month is 

Stewardship. Students will be giving their 

time, talent and treasure to God through works 

of service such a leaf raking and participating 

in the St. Francis Food Pantry Mass on Novem-

ber 18th. 

 Our annual St. Francis Food Pantry  

collection will be Thursday, November 18th.  

Students are asked to bring in non-perishable 

food items to present at our All School Mass 

that day.  Volunteer 5th grade parents will 

transport the items to the food pantry.   

  

 During inclement weather, we may 

have a two hour delay rather than no school 

for the day. Therefore, our school doors will 

open at 10:00am. If your child’s bus normal-

ly picks him/her up at 8:00am, the 

delay would be at 10:00am.   We 

ask parents not to drop off their 

children before 10:00am since we 

cannot guarantee staff will all be present.  

The radio and TV stations will make these 

announcements.  Parents/guardians will re-

ceive a Regis email or text message if you 

registered for those communications.  

 Due to shipping complications, Scho-

lastic book orders have been very slow to 

arrive. If you wish to include Scholastic 

books in your Christmas list, 

please plan ahead and order now!  

 On Monday, November 8, Regis Cath-

olic Schools will hold our fall Parent Fo-

rum at 6pm in Room 107. Our presenter 

will be Dr. Mary Beth Liebham, who will 

discuss anxiety in youth. Dr. Liebham did 

a very informative training for our staff this 

fall and we hope to pass this information to 

interested parents as well.  

 I wish everyone a blessed Thanksgiv-

ing! “Let the peace of God rule in your 

hearts...and be thankful.” Colossians 3:15. 

  

  God Bless, 

  Mrs. Kayla Bahnub 

  kbahnub@regiscatholicschools.com  

  



Veterans Day 

  

Students will be asked to 

wear red, white and blue on 

Thursday, November 11th. We are col-

lecting items for Christmas for Heroes 

through Friday, November 5th.   
 

St. Francis Food Pantry Collection 

Thursday, November 18th 

Bring non-perishable food items to your 

child’s classroom. The 5th graders will organ-

ize the collection at 

 the Mass that day.  

Substitute Cooks Needed 

Calling all stay-at-home parents, grandparents, aunts, 
uncles, neighbors and friends! Are you or someone you 

know looking for a flexible job opportunity within our 
schools? 

  
Our Regis Catholic Schools Food Service program is 

looking for kind and dependable people who are willing to 
fill in for our Food Service employees when they need to 
take time off. Like Substitute Teachers, our schools are 

also in need of Substitute Cooks to fill in on an as-
needed basis. 

  
If you, or anyone you know is interested, please contact 
Teresa Culbert, Director of Food Service, at (715) 832-

4623 or at tculbert@RegisCatholicSchools.com. 

Winter weather is around the 

corner! When snow starts to 

fall, please be sure to send 

your students with hats, 

snow gloves, warm coats, 

snow pants and boots for re-

cess each day.  

If you have questions about 

snow gear, please contact 

your child’s teacher.  

School Breakfast 

School Breakfast hours are 8:15am-

8:40am. If  you would like your child to 

eat breakfast, please make sure they ar-

rive in plenty of  time to ensure they have 

time to eat. You may wish to discuss 

breakfast plans with your student(s) as 

we have had a dramatic upswing in stu-

dents who take breakfast in recent weeks.  

Please see the inserted letter for details on 

our upcoming Immaculate Conception Elemen-

tary School Christmas Programs! This has im-

portant details which will help you and your 

family to plan ahead! 


